
I began teaching at KHS in 1985, having previously taught at Kimba Area School on 
the Eyre Peninsula for eight years. I taught Design and Technology and in the early 
years, I also taught some Science and Maths to years 8 and 9. Further down the 
track, I also taught some Agriculture Studies, where my year 8 classes grew enough 
vegetables to supply the local Foodland Store. Over the years, many more students 
chose Design and Technology, so I only taught this subject.

I was invited to join OH & S Reference Group for the Education Dept. to represent 
Design and Technology teachers across the State for about fi ve years. I was the OH 
& S Representative at KHS until two years ago.

I became the Bus Coordinator about 15 years ago, which involved liaising with 
parents, students and the Dept., as well as organising bus routes throughout the 
district. Over the 33 years at KHS, I have had the pleasure to work with some excellent 
and supportive colleagues. I have taught two generations of students over the years 
and it has been great to see how well these young adults do after KHS.

I have really enjoyed my time at KHS and have fond memories, so many thanks and 
hope to see you around in the future.    

Neville Sloper (1985 – 2018)


